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Message from the Guest Editors

The discovery and development processes, inclusive of
regulatory affairs, manufacturing, and post-market
operations, are cornerstones in the commercialization of
innovative pharmaceutical and biotechnology products to
address unmet clinical needs. Effective drug discovery
processes provide a continuous pipeline of candidates for
drug development, which in turn generates approvable
compounds. Novel approaches across the fields of drug
discovery, drug development, and regulatory affairs are of
paramount interest to multiple healthcare industry
stakeholders, including patients, biopharmaceutical
manufacturers, clinicians, provider institutions, and payers.

This Special Issue, “Drug Discovery, Drug Development and
Regulatory Affairs”, will focus on novel approaches (original
research articles) as well as reviews of current practices
surrounding the continuum of taking products from the
beaker to the bedside. It will present innovative research
involving aspects of drug discovery, drug development,
regulatory science, commercialization, and market access
for both small-molecule pharmaceuticals, as well as
biotechnology products.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

The International Journal of Molecular Sciences (IJMS,
ISSN 1422-0067) is an open access journal, which was
established in 2000. The journal aims to provide a forum
for scholarly research on a range of topics, including
biochemistry, molecular and cell biology, molecular
biophysics, molecular medicine, and all aspects of
molecular research in chemistry. IJMS publishes both
original research and review articles, and regularly
publishes special issues to highlight advances at the
cutting edge of research. We invite you to read recent
articles published in IJMS and consider publishing your
next paper with us.
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